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Rotary
Club of Lake Mary

I

Rotary Opens Opportunities

Join Zoom Meeting - https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81667900276
Meeting ID: 816 6790 0276
One tap mobile

+19294362866,,81667900276# US (New York) +13017158592,,81667900276# US (Germantown)
Dial by your location +1 929 436 2866 US (New York) +1 301 715 8592 US (Germantown)
Meeting ID: 816 6790 0276

James and Marie Benjamin
Founders of Breaking Bread and Beyond

Breaking Bread Beyond Inc. is a non-profit organization with 501¢3 status
whose mission is to focus on providing hope to the hopeless. We are committed
to being a source of support to economically disadvantaged families, the
homeless, and the elderly. It is our goal to apply Jesus’ great commission to
Peter, "Feed My Sheep". It is our belief if we feed the people physically then
they will be receptive to being fed spiritually.

Breaking Bread Beyond, Inc. delivered over 600 pounds of food and supplies to
Hurricane Irma survivors in St. Thomas USVI. and an additional barrel of 450
pounds in November 2017.

G

1 Deputy Sheriff Carl Tipton is a School Resource Deputy,
currently serving at Lake Mary High School. In July of

' 2020, Deputy Tipton noticed US Army Veteran Richard
Pajula, who reminded him a lot of his grandfather, nicely
dressed and who he thought was waiting for family or

=z friends to pick him up. After talking with Richard for some
time, he found out that he was actually homeless because of
2| the high cost of rent. Deputy Tipton, a profoundly religious
man, began an online effort to raise funds for Richard to get
a place to stay safely. He did this out of the goodness of his
- heart, asking family and friends to support. He helped find

€ temporary shelter for Richard, helped provide for medical
Deputy Sheriff Carl Tipton ~ care, and as of August, raised over $17,000 to help with
Richard's ongoing needs. The story of Carl and Richard is
featured in the current issue of Lake Mary Life (Page 18 &
19).

Deputy Tipton is being recognized for his efforts, not only
as a Deputy Sheriff at the Seminole County Sheriff's Office,
but as a humanitarian, and his dedication to serving
above-and-beyond in his community. He continues to
provide updates on Richard's conditions, health, and how he
is doing personally and spiritually.
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CORRECTION!!!

Regarding Mike Vernon's email blast last week.

"If you wish to make a tax-deductible (not tax
Jree) donation to support disaster relief efforts in
the panhandle of Florida, you may do so by
contributing directly by credit card or check to the
District 6940 Foundation, a 501(c)(3), found at
the following link:

http://www.rotary6940.org/"

We will be going back to face to face QUSSR

Heathrow Country Club beginning October 15th.
Quarterly bills will reflect the decision you made
when you were surveyed a few weeks ago. We
will require an RSVP each week for those
wanting to be served breakfast. Until further
notice, all meals will be plated and all drinks and
food will be served by Heathrow staff. Masks will
be required. Anyone not wearing a mask will be
provided one or will be asked to sit separate from
the rest of the group. Social distancing will be
required when both seated and standing. Please
leave the facility immediately at the conclusion of
the meeting. Thanks, for making sure that
whatever we do is fair to all concerned.

Potential Members

Candidate Sponsor

Howard Hirsch
Todd Bauerle
Bob Molsberger
Jomar Bonano

Oksana Terry

Callie Huffman
Martin Tracy
Josant Feliz

Do you have input for the newsletter? Send email to
elvis@signtekgraphics.com
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Calendar
Club Programs

Club Events

15th Annual Taste of Lake Mary
5:30 - 8:00 PM -CANCELLED!!!

Member Dates

Birthdays
10/05 Mike Vernon
10/07 Kahshema Prince

Wedding Anniversaries
10/06 Wes Hohman - Sarah, 12 years

Member Anniversaries

10/04 Amber Clore - 6 years
10/04 Davia Moss - 7 years
@1%16}
We would like to acknowledge and
thank and

for organizing and
replenishing Lake Mary High School
pantry. They do an outstanding
job for us every year.
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